From: latora.williams@hklaw.com

To: Victoria McCauley

Subject: RE: Status of Legal STA - WAIT(AM)
Date: Friday, February 28, 2020 8:55:28 AM
Attachments: image001.png

Ok, thanks. The station went dark on August 27, 2019.

LaTora Williams | Holland & Knight

Paralegal

Holland & Knight LLP

800 17th Street N.W., Suite 1100 | Washington, District of Columbia 20006
Phone 202.457.5943 | Fax 202.955.5564

latora.williams@hklaw.com | www.hklaw.com

From: Victoria McCauley <Victoria.McCauley@fcc.gov>

Sent: Thursday, February 27, 2020 3:06 PM

To: Williams, LaTora C (WAS - X75943) <latora.williams@hklaw.com>
Subject: FW: Status of Legal STA - WAIT(AM)

[External email]
Ms. Williams—

| was just sent this STA request that was filed as a legal STA rather than a silent STA. | am converting
this STA to a silent STA and | need to add the date of silence. What date did the station go off the
air?

For future reference, please file all similar requests as silent STA requests. Thanks!

Victoria M. McCauley
Attorney/Advisor
Audio Division

Media Bureau

202 418 2136

Victoria.McCauley@fcc.gov

***For FCC Official Use Only***
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From: Jerome Manarchuck <Jerome.Manarchuck@fcc.gov>
Sent: Thursday, February 27, 2020 2:57 PM

To: Victoria McCauley <Victoria.McCauley@fcc.gov>
Subject: FW: Status of Legal STA - WAIT(AM)

This is the legal STA request we just discussed.

From <|atora.williams@hklaw.com>

Sent: Thursday, February 27, 2020 2:42 PM

To: Jerome Manarchuck <Jerome.Manarchuck@fcc.gov>
Subject: Status of Legal STA - WAIT(AM)

HiJerome,

Can you please provide a status of the legal STA application filed by Chicago Newsweb Corporation
for call sign WAIT(AM) — File #BLSTA-20190828AAH? Attached is a snapshot from the station’s
public inspection file.

Thank you.

LaTora Williams | Holland & Knight

Paralegal

Holland & Knight LLP

800 17th Street N.W., Suite 1100 | Washington, District of Columbia 20006
Phone 202.457.5943 | Fax 202.955.5564

latora.williams@hklaw.com | www.hklaw.com

NOTE: This e-mail is from a law firm, Holland & Knight LLP (“H&K”), and is intended solely for the use of the
individual(s) to whom it is addressed. If you believe you received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender
immediately, delete the e-mail from your computer and do not copy or disclose it to anyone else. If you are not an
existing client of H&K, do not construe anything in this e-mail to make you a client unless it contains a specific
statement to that effect and do not disclose anything to H&K in reply that you expect it to hold in confidence. If you
properly received this e-mail as a client, co-counsel or retained expert of H&K, you should maintain its contents in
confidence in order to preserve the attorney-client or work product privilege that may be available to protect
confidentiality.
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